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Hi, happy new year! We are fine at St.Christine- Kabondo. However, we have 
begun experiencing a dry season of chilly mornings and hot days. We are back at 
school for the first term of the New Year.

I’m happy to inform you that we managed to repair and update our computers 
and they are now in good order and condition, to be used by both the pupils and 
teachers. Attached herein are pictures of the computer technician in the course of 
assessment and repair of the machines. I thank you all for your continued support. 
Wishing you all the best in your endeavors.

From Augustine.


